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NSW RURAL FIRE SERVICE NSW

The Secretary Your Ref: SSD 9394

NSW Planning & Environment Our Ref: D18/5896

GPO Box 39 DA18061313490 AB
Sydney NSW 2001

ATTENTION: Ania Dorocinska 31 July 2019

Agency Comment: Environmental Impact Assessment - Baiada Oakburn Poultry Processing
Facility - 1154 Gunnedah Road, Westdale

Dear Ms Dorocinska

| refer to NSW Planning and Environment correspondence dated 23 July 2019 seeking comment
from the NSW Rural Fire Service (NSW RFS) regarding bush fire protection requirements for the
above State Significant Development application.

The NSW RFS has received and reviewed the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) and
understands the development proposal is for an Integrated Poultry Processing Plant.

The subject land is not mapped bush fire prone land by Tamworth Regional Council.
The NSW RFS has no objection and no recommendations for any consent granted.

For any queries regarding this correspondence please contact Alan Bawden on 1300 NSW
RFS.

Yours Sincerely -

im Carroll

Manager Planning and Environment Services North

The RFS has made getting information easier. For general information on 'Planning for Bush Fire Protection, 2006', visit the RFS
web page at www.irfs.nsw.gov.au and search under 'Planning for Bush Fire Protection, 2006",
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